
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
	 Notice is hereby given that the 
Board of Supervisors of Winneshiek 
County, Iowa, has set the 18th day 
of July 2022, at 9:30 o’clock a.m. at 
the Board of Supervisors Room in 
the Winneshiek County Courthouse 
in Decorah, Iowa, as the time and 
place for hearing to consider repeal 
of Ordinance 19-213, establishing 
regulations regarding off-road utility 
vehicles operated on that portion 
of Winneshiek County secondary 
roads as designated by the Winne-
shiek County Board of Supervisors 
in Winneshiek County, Iowa.
	 At said time and place, argu-
ments for and against the amend-
ment of the ordinances will be 
heard and considered.  A copy of 
the ordinance for proposed repeal 
is available for inspection at the of-
fice of the Winneshiek County Audi-
tor.
	 By order of the Board of Super-
visors of Winneshiek County, Iowa, 
this the 27th day of June 2022.
	 Benjamin D. Steines, Auditor
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